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Dear Parents/Carers,                              2nd December, 2016 

 

As we are getting nearer the busy time of year, we thought it would be helpful to set 

out a list of all the lovely Christmas activities that are happening during the last 

week of term. 

 

Monday 12th December 

6.30 pm Christmas performance – Marsham Church.  Full details to follow. 

 

Tuesday 13th December 

Dress up in your best Christmas party clothes (ready for the party in the afternoon) 

-  £1.00 donation to FOMPS to help with their funds No money needed!!! 

Christmas lunch – Diane needs your orders back “yesterday”!!! 

Afternoon – Christmas party 

 

Wednesday 

Morning – Family Learning Day – Christmas theme – all welcome 

2.15 pm – Carol Service – Hevingham Church 

6 pm – Carol Service – Marsham Church 

 

Thursday 15th December 

Class 2 visiting Hippodrome Circus, Great Yarmouth – late back to school (3.15/3.30 

pm at Hevingham and 3.30/3.45 pm at Marsham) – letter sent out earlier.  If you 

have not yet returned your permission slip and payment, please can you do so as soon 

as possible? 

 

Friday 16th December 

Whole school ice skating at Baseline. Full details to follow. 

NO Swimming for Class 2 

3.15 pm Break up for Christmas holidays. 
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We all hope that you have a wonderful Christmas holiday and we send you our best 

wishes for the new year. 

 

See you on Thursday 5th January, 2017, 9 am for the start of the Spring term. 

 

 

 

 

 

All the staff at Marsham Primary School 

 

 
 

 


